
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

2nd December 2024 

Pantomime Trip 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are happy to say that PCHS has secured the Municipal Hall in Colne for an upcoming performance of 

Sleeping Beauty. We will be taking the whole school on Tuesday 7th January to a 10.00am showing.  

Students will be escorted via public transport or using our own minibuses, whichever is more appropriate. 

We are asking for a £10 contribution per child which will include a drink and ice cream along with the 

ticket. This should be paid via our online payment system ParentPay. 

Please fill in the form below to indicate whether you give consent for your child to participate in this whole 

school trip and that you will also make the online payment. 

Thank you 

 

Claire Endersby 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

Please return to R Brown 

Pupil Name  

Form  

Parent Name  
 

I give consent for my child to take part in the whole school trip to see Sleeping Beauty at Colne 
Municipal Hall 

☐ 

I do not give consent for my child to take part in the whole school trip to see Sleeping Beauty at 
Colne Municipal Hall 

☐ 

I confirm that I will make the £10 payment via ParentPay by 19th December 2024 ☐ 

 

Please note that consent for this trip can be withdrawn at any point up to the trip taking place by 

contacting school on 01282 682260. 

✉ Oxford Road, Nelson, BB98LF 

☎ 01282 682260 

📧 reception@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 

🌐 www.pchs.lancs.sch.uk 
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